
 
 

 

 
 

 

Ref: AGN/SKI23/02 
July 2021 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

RE: Ski Trip Payments 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Thank you for your recent deposit payment towards the ski trip. All future payments can now be made 
on ParentPay. The payment options are: 
 

 £54 per month, from July 2021 until October 2022; 

 £212.50 per term with payments in September 2021, December 2021, April 2022 and 
September 2022; 

 £850 payment in full by September 30th 2021. 

 
Now that your child has a place on the trip, it is essential that all payments are made on time, so that 
we are able to meet our deadlines with Halsbury Ski. Please ensure that you keep to the agreed payment 
deadlines above. If paying monthly or termly, additional payments can be made to pay the full balance 
earlier if you wish to do so. It is also an expectation that Family Lunch accounts should remain in credit in 
the run up to the visit.  

To allow for continued planning of the visit, we ask you to complete the reply slip below, indicating which 
payment method you will commit to going forward. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns about making payments at any time in the run up to the visit, please 
do not hesitate to contact Mr. Chisholm or myself via email: 
 
rchisholm@q3langley.org.uk; 
agoodbourn@q3langley.org.uk.  
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
 

 
 

Ms. A Goodbourn 
Leader of Learning for French and Education Visits 
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